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MEDIA ADVISORY 
 

Shalem Healing continues offering free 
COVID-19 testing on Wednesdays 

  

Shalem Healing will continue offering free walk-up and drive-up COVID-19 testing on 
Wednesdays through the month of July. The next testing date is tomorrow - June 24th 
from 4 p.m. – 6 p.m. in the Bader Philanthropies parking lot at 3300 N. Dr. Martin Luther 
King, Jr. Dr. Alderwoman Milele A. Coggs encourages residents to take advantage of 
this testing option and said no appointment is needed.  Those wishing to be tested do not 
need to be showing symptoms, and should enter the Bader parking lot via N. 5th St.  The 
tests are being conducted by Shalem Healing, a nonprofit integrative holistic medical 
clinic. 
 
Testing on Wednesdays will occur during the same 4 p.m. – 6 p.m. time frame weekly. 
 
No one will be turned away while tests are available, but tests are limited. Both nasal and 
blood testing are FREE. Proper social distancing and precautions will be in effect to 
ensure safety. Visit www.bader.org for more information.  
 
  

What:       FREE COVID-19 nasal and blood testing at  
                  Bader Philanthropies, Inc. 

  
When:       4:00 - 6:00 p.m. on Wednesdays through July 
  
Where:     3300 N. Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. Dr.  (parking lot) 

 
-30- 

http://www.bader.org/

